

Finlay B. Matheson Chairman

The Wolfsonian–FIU Advisory Board

finlay@thewolf.fiu.edu

T 305.535.2602 F 305.531.2133 wolfsonian.org 1001 Washington Ave., Miami Beach, FL 33139

FLORIDA INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY

December 1, 2009

Dear Jason and Kim:

I want to sincerely thank you for providing the use of the Creative Workshop for our recent Very Wolfsonian Weekend gala.

The Creative Workshop (and the cars!) were a highlight of the weekend, and created an exciting level of interest and curiosity. It was certainly a Wolfsonian-appropriate venue and it will be hard to top the next time. We are grateful to you and your staff for all of your energy and hard work.

I am very sorry to hear about the breakdown on I-95 on Saturday night; I can't think of a more inopportune location and circumstance. I was glad to hear you got home safely.

Our fundraising weekend was a success due to your investment and commitment and it certainly made it memorable. On behalf of the staff and Advisory Board of The Wolfsonian, thank you again.

Very truly yours,

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Wenig The Creative Workshop 118 Hill Street Dania Beach, FL 33004